
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mission Statement 
Together, overcoming barriers, enabling each 

child and young person to reach their full 
potential 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
Message from the Principal: 
The weather has been fairly stormy this week and we were hit pretty hard on the last day of the half term too, with the 
school suffering significant flooding to communal areas after some extremely heavy rain. I'd just like to pay tribute to 
the whole staff team, from admin and the site team all the way through to all the teaching teams, for their efforts to 
ensure the school could open for the children. Everyone helped with mops, towels, and other drying equipment, 
sectioning off the areas that were still too wet or flooded to be used. It was a quite remarkable effort that got the school 
ready to go for the start of the day, and then ongoing work especially from the site team to dry out our flooded hall, and 
then to set to work ensuring it wouldn't happen again by working with a number of agencies including the Local 
Authority. The drainage of the field that sits behind the school was a big factor in this and has received a lot of attention 
from the authority to ensure it won't happen again. Unfortunately, we have suffered some serious water damage, 
somewhat ironically, to our swimming pool, and it is likely to be out of action for at least one more week and potentially 
longer. 
On a completely different topic, on the second weekend of the October half term, Kristen Rutson, who is a teaching 
assistant within Raven class at Booker Park, organised a 24-hour badminton marathon at her local club to support the 
school. She was ably supported by members of her family, teammates from the badminton club, and members of the 
community linked to the club. For 24 hours, they had a continuous game of badminton running, with a children's party 
as part of the proceedings. It was my privilege to see the last part of the event unfold, with some weary warriors who 
had foregone sleep for the night and played badminton on top of that, to raise money for Booker Park. In an effort 
which surpassed any previous efforts, they raised over £2200 - an incredible effort from a dedicated team. Our grateful 
thanks to Kristen and all those working with her to make such a large amount - you are truly inspirational, thank you.  
The money will be directed specifically to the PMLD groups within the school with a focus on communication devices. 
Bradley 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Vision 
A future where every child achieves the greatest 
level of independence, enabling them to become 

a valued member of society 

 

 
Message from the Head of School: 

It has been good to see everyone this week after the half term break. We have had four new teaching assistants join us 
this week who we are very pleased to have as part of the team, and some more in line to start. We are continuing to use 
agency staff whilst we have vacancies.  
  
Thank you for your support of Masks for Masks before half term. All of the classes contributed creatively to some large 
masks which will be displayed in the school.  
  
Have a good weekend and stay safe with the fireworks!  
Marianne 
 

Class update: 
  
In Heron class, we have been focusing on actions. All the children have enjoyed exploring a variety of different activities, 
that have involved them imitating and learning new actions alongside their peers. Well done everyone!  
  
 
  
 
  
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
We are excited to receive a large order of brand-new P.E. equipment which was bought as a result of winning the 
English Schools Football Association 'Hotshots’ competition last term. This award was in recognition of the achievements 
of the extra-curricular clubs run last year and the numbers of children participating in PE activities e.g., Sports Factor 
lunchtime clubs. 
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 Signs of the Week:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Click here to find out more: 
(buckshealthcare.nhs.uk) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.buckshealthcare.nhs.uk/cyp/
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Think Behaviour: 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
  
  

Have a great weekend. 

 
Bradley Taylor 
Principal 

Booker Park School  

Stoke Leys Close, Aylesbury 
Buckinghamshire, HP21 9ET. 

Theme: Friendship and Kindness    

Date   Event   

Friday 17th November Children in Need   

Saturday 25th November   MASKS Christmas Fayre  

Tuesday 12th December   Christmas Production – Snowman at Sunset  

Wednesday 13th December   Christmas Lunch & Christmas jumper day   

Thursday 14th December   Christmas Production – Snowman at Sunset  

Tuesday 19th December   Last day of term 


